
 
 

 

The City of White would like to advise trash 
customers about changes in the schedule for 
the last 2 weeks of December 2024.   
 
Trash pickup for the week of December 24th 
and 25th will be combined and all routes will be 
picked up on Monday the 23rd. 
 
Trash pickup for the week of December 31st 
and January 1st will be picked up on the 
following days: Dec 30th (Tues route) and 
Dec 31st (Wed route). These changes are 
being made due to city holiday closures. 
 
There will be a roll off container at city hall for 
all extra Christmas trash. 
 
City Hall 

 
 


